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Sigma Phi Epsilon 

NEWSLETTER 
Fall 2021 

 

 
 

Sigma Phi Epsilon is back in full swing this year. From date parties to the annual Chili 
Cook-Off, COVID-19 did not stop us this semester. We are very proud to say that this 

fall was filled with many successes. 
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2021-2022 Executive Board 

 
Introducing our newly elected executive board left to right. 

 

 
 

Recruitment 

 
 

 

Vice President of Recruitment- 
Chase Kennedy 
Vice President of 
Communications- Britton 
Everett 
Vice President of Membership 
Development- Hunter Simmons 
Vice President of 
Programming- Preston Burks 
President- Payton Temple 
Chaplain- Tyler Weeks 
Vice President of Finance-  
Will Lingold 
Vice President of Learning 
Community- Riley McGregor  

We are proud to announce that we 
recruited the biggest and greatest 
class this semester with 27 new 
members. Shoutout to our head of 
recruitment at the time, Hayden 
Elwell. We have great expectations 
for these new members of Sigma 
Phi Epsilon. 
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Philanthropy 

 
 

 
 

This fall we hosted the 15th annual Chili-Cook Off event to help raise money for Extra 
Table. We had multiple entries by fraternity and sorority life, alumni, and local 

companies. It was a great time to see some alumni out still supporting our philanthropy. 
Based on chili entries and tickets sold to attend the event, we raised $19,748 for Extra 

Table. With this money, Extra Table will be able to provide roughly 116,500 meals 
across the state of Mississippi. Thank you to anyone who participated or donated.  

 
 
 
 
 



 

4 

 

Intramurals 

 
 

 

 
 

This semester SigEp took home multiple intramural championships. When we aren’t 
focusing on our school work, we are giving it our all on the playing field. SigEp won first 
place in beach volleyball, basketball, dodgeball, and flag football. We can’t wait to come 

back next semester and add a couple more championships to that list. 
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Alumni Homecoming Event 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

We were incredibly excited to 
see such a great turn out for 
the alumni homecoming 
dinner and tailgate. It was 
great to see some of y’all 
again, and the new members 
enjoyed getting to meet 
those who came. We are 
looking forward to increasing 
our alumni relations this year 
and plan to have another 
alumni event in the spring.  
 
If you haven’t already, please 
send us your name and 
email so that we can stay in 
touch. This information can 
be filled out through the 
google form on our website.  
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Semester Highlights 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

After a lot of late-night 
practices, we won overall first 
place for Chi Omega’s 
Annual Songfest, beating 
every other fraternity and 
sorority that competed. 
Furthermore, we also wrote 
the most Santa letters out of 
all the fraternities, securing 
our second win of the night, 
Mr. Songfest. It was clear 
that SigEp did not come to 
play when competing this 
year. 

We are proud to announce that 
we have received 1st place for 
overall chapter GPA for the 
second semester in a row. The 
men of this chapter have 
worked very hard to maintain 
scholarly grades and it shows. 
However, not only did we win 
that but, our new members 
secured the highest new 
member GPA on the row. They 
bought into the balanced man 
program and displayed a great 
sense of sound mind with a 
3.30 GPA.  



 

7 

 

Member Spotlight 

 
Throughout the semester the men of Sigma Phi Epsilon have achieved many 
accomplishments. From becoming a leader on campus to reaching a personal 

achievement, here are some of the accomplishments made by the members of SigEp 
this semester. 

• Cole Russell – Awarded Chapter President of the Year for IFC  

• Riley McGregor – Elected IFC Vice President of Recruitment 

• Ben Heindl – Elected Head Rho Alpha and appointed Co-Graphic Design Chair 
for SGA 

• Dylan Littles – Won Freshmen Beau 

• Britton Everett- Accepted into Nursing School 

• Jerrelle Jupiter and Cade McCormick – Accepted into Southern Style 

• Hunter Simmons and Alex Rushing – Accepted for SGA Senate 

• Tommy and Jimmy Dilwith, Chipper Baudry, Riley McGregor, and Payton 
Temple- Inducted into Order of Omega 

New Graduates of 2021 

 
                      Hayden LeBeau                  Ethan Schneider                 Reid Morris 

 
Congratulations to these seniors for graduating from Southern Miss! We are so thankful 
to call these men our brothers and are excited to see what their future endeavors entail! 

They embody what it means to be a balanced man. Congratulations Brothers, VDBL! 
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More About Us! 

 

Alumni: If you haven’t already or you have had a change in 
contact information, please fill out the alumni google form on 

the chapter website or email the V.P. of Communications. 

Social Media: Be sure to follow our Instagram and Facebook 
Pages! 

  https://www.facebook.com/usmsigep 

 @USMSIGEP 
Alumni and Volunteer Corporation President: Hunter Easterling 
Phone- (601) 503-3694  
Email- avcmsgamma@gmail.com 
Chapter President: Payton Temple 
Phone- (662) 321-3025 
Email- payton.temple@usm.edu 
Vice President of Communications: Britton Everett 
Phone- (985) 302-1696  
Email- britton.everett@usm.edu 
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